Bryan County Board of Commissioners — Public Hearing and Growth Forum— August 14, 2017

A public hearing of the Bryan County Board of Commissioners was held on Monday, August 14,
2017 in Richmond Hill. The purpose of the public hearing was to receive public input on the
Comprehensive Plan. Chairman Infinger called the public hearing into session at 6:00 p.m.

John Davis with Governmental Enterprises spoke in regards to the Comprehensive Plan and its
process of development.

Ben Taylor, County Administrator, spoke of upcoming capital improvement projects and the CIP
planning process.

Michael Lauer, AICP, of Michael Lauer Planning spoke in regards to the code assessment.
Opportunity was given for public input.

The public hearing was closed at 8:05 p.m.



